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Andrea Gyger

From: Rene Loy <rloy@deltacounty.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 2:38 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Rulemaking

Delta County has participated with the ESRC conference calls and agree with the comments the committee is providing 

as a whole.  

  

In addition to we wanted to add  18.5.2 (A)(2) If a ballot is truly blank the resolution board must code the ballot as a 

blank ballot containing no valid votes in the voting system’s resolution application….. During the ESRC we discussed must 

code should be changed to record. We are concerned  the language must code makes it sound like the voting system 

must code a ballot into the voting system resolution application, and our system currently is not capable of doing coding 

a ballot in this manner.   

  

Thank you for your consideration 

  

  

Rene Loy Maas 

Chief Deputy 

Clerk & Recorders Office 

501 Palmer St. #211 

Delta, CO  81416 

Email: rloy@deltacounty.com  
Phone: 970.874.5903 

  
For Voting information or to register visit: www.govotecolorado.com 

To Renew your plates on line visit www.colorado.gov/renewplates   
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